
 

 

 

 

Seen above are William Gray, the Founder and serving Executive Chairman of the RIO Club, 

the largest private investment club in Asia, along with John Brown, RIO senior staff, who 

greatly assisted with the arrangements for as well as attended the St Andrew’s Day Ball, which 

was held at the Mandarin Oriental, Jakarta. 

This year was like no other.  It was also special to William Gray, since he had been elected by 

the Java St Andrew Society in March to serve as Chieftain for the Society's 100th anniversary 

year.  Which is regarded as an honour indeed.  

Having sponsored the Java St. Andrew Society, through his direct association with The RIO 

Club, he had for many years been involved, but only much in the background. This year, 

William was delighted to become more actively involved with the Society, especially since a 

close harmonious working relationship between RIO and the Society had been built up over 

two decades.   

The RIO Club has been more than pleased to support the Java St. Andrew Society’s Annual 

Ball, having done so for the past 23 years. This year RIO was proud and delighted to once 

again be the main sponsor for the Society's premier event, the all-important Centenary Year 

Ball.  

Looking ahead, The RIO Club is planning to continue its support for the Society’s future St 

Andrew’s Day ball’s and, in the immediate future, the 2019 Society’s centenary celebrations. 
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